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ARPA Pedestrian Project Update

Sterling Street Sidewalk

• Allocated Funding $566,000

• 60% Plans Developed

• Open House 

• Right of Way Acquisition Challenges

ARPA Funding Constraints

• Project Under Contract by December 31, 2024

• Funds Completely Expended by December 31, 2026



Hill Street Sidewalk Gap

Cost Estimate = $100,000



Sterling Street Sidewalk Gap

Cost Estimate = $110,000



Kelley St to Ralph Sampson 
Park Connector Path

Cost Estimate = $250,000



Kelley St  Sidewalk Gap


